


The Board needs to decide when to have the Audit Meeting. Within the packet given, there are

*instructions and evaluation criteria, with and without pricing. Ms. Ripoll's suggestion is to have the
Audit Meeting correlate with the Budget Meeting. She suggests having the instructions and the
criteria with pricing. She opened the floor to Counsel for questions.

Mo guestions or comments were made.

Ms. Ripoll stated that the Board needs to give enough time to get the RFP out, along with all the
proper documentation. Ms. Ripoll asked for a motion to approve the notice and the date of the
Audit Meeting to coincide with the next Budget Meeting. This will be to review proposals, and the
RFP will be sent out with pricing. to be reviewad as well at that meeting. This mesting will be an
August 5" 2024

Ms. Hammock clarified that the motion is to approve the notice, the instructions from proposers.,
and the evaluation criteria as presented, The Board will have to rank and review based on the
evaluation criteria that they have with price. If they want to make any edits, now is the time te do
that. Otherwise, what is in the packst, is what is being published and that will be the criteria the
Board must use. She stated that what was presented is standard, in terms of the evaluation
critenia, and it is up to the Board if they want lo make changes. This motion also encompasses
setting the due date, so that there is time to review the audits for the meeting.

Ms. Ripoll stated normally, they are given 30 days. The due date that is being referred lo is the
due date for the audits to come back, so the date that the audits will be received. At this point, the
second week of June is when they will be back. June 107 is the deadline to have them back to
Ms. Ripoll.

Ms. Ripoll stated thal was perfect. She stated that June 10" by 5pm is the deadline to have them
to her in the office. She reiterated there was a Motion by Frank, a Second by Larry and asked for
all those in favor.

ON MOTION by Mr. Davis, seconded by Mr. Powell, with all in favor, the Board approved the
Audit Documents,

THIRD ORDER OF BUSINESS Adjournment

There were no additional comments from the Board.

Ms. Ripall called for a motion to adjourn,

ON MOTION by Mr. Powell, seconded by Mr. Decker, with all in favor, the May 6 2024,
Meeting of the Auditor Selection Committee of the Silverleaf Community Development District
was adjourned at 2:11 p.m.
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